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Councillor David Somervaille re-elected Chairman of Central Tablelands Water  
 

At their meeting in Blayney on 12 October 2016, the Members of Central Tablelands 

Water County Council re-elected unopposed Cr David Somervaille, representing Blayney 

Shire Council, as Chairman and Cr Kevin Walker, representing Cabonne Council, as 

Deputy Chairman, for the next 12 months. 

Both Cr Somervaille and Cr Walker are serving their third term as Chairman and Deputy 

Chairman respectively. 

 

 

 

 

Pictured from L/R are Cr Kevin Walker, Deputy Chairman and Cr David Somervaille, Chairman 

of Central Tablelands Water County Council. 

 

Gavin Rhodes 

General Manager 

Central Tablelands Water  

Phone 6391 7200 

Central Tablelands Water County Council 
 

 


